
N E W S L E T T E R
MPC INITIATIVES
MPC recently hosted pre-prom, a harm reduction
initiative for Tri County, Lakeview, and Greenville
high schools. Thanks to funding from the Greenville
Youth Advisory Council, this event offered students
a completely free experience, including prom
tickets, chartered bus transportation, dinner, and
photos. 140 students were provided this
opportunity. We are thankful we could host this
harm reduction event on such an important night
for our students. 

“SUBSTANCE MISUSE DOESN’T JUST HARM THE BODY; IT CLOUDS THE
SOUL AND DIMS THE LIGHT WITHIN.” -ANON

MAY 1, 2024

For questions or more information, please feel free to
contact us at coordinator@montcalmprevention.org or visit

MontcalmPrevention.org

MED DISPOSAL

UPCOMING

MONTCALM PREVENTION COLLABORATIVE’S MONTHLY

All students are welcome to apply for
our upcoming CADCA training trip this
summer in Chicago from July 14th-18th.
Applications are due May 10th. 

Our Communications Team is looking
for individuals to join. The team meets
the third Thursday of every month from
9:00am-10:00am and is responsible for
MPC marketing decisions. 

Additionally, MPC continues its efforts in hosting drug
takeback events. Our recent event on Saturday, April 27,

resulted in 41lbs 14oz of medication and 12lbs 12oz of
sharps were collected from our area. Events like this

contribute to the health of our community by reducing the
risk of drug diversion and misuse while promoting

responsible medication management. On Thursday, June
6, we will be hosting two medication drop off events in

Greenville from 9:00am - 11:00am at Arms of Love (1220 N.
Lafayette) and in Howard City from 12:00 pm - 2:00pm at

Grace Community Church (9920 Reed Rd). 

http://montcalmprevention.org/

